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October 9, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Unfortunately over the past several years there has been an increase in 

school violence.  Thus, it is imperative to continually train staff and 

students on procedures that can help them to be safe in our school and 

communities.  Students in grades K-12 went through intruder training today 

at school called ALICE. This was taught on appropriate age-levels.    

Kids were taught in realistic terms what to do in case of danger.  ALICE 

training is much like a fire drill or a tornado drill.  Its purpose is to prepare 

students for life inside and out of the classroom.  The ALICE concepts are 

the same at school, home, the mall, restaurants, church or any other place 

the child goes.  We are teaching a lifelong safety skill.  Please take a 

moment to discuss with your child what they learned today.  If you have 

any questions, please feel free to contact the school.  We appreciate your 

support. 

 

 
 
 

 

Mr. Korey Miles       Ms. Dee Flint 
 

 

Enhancing Tomorrow Today! 
Mound City R-2 Is An Equal Opportunity Employer 


